
 
 
 
 
 

 
All Branch Mail Out #70 
 
Date:   August 25, 2023 

 
TO:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     
From:   Comrade Clarence Dawe 

    Chairman 
    Poppy and Remembrance Committee 

NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject:  Donations Branch Poppy Trust Funds 

 

Message: 
  
Comrades:  As we approach the annual poppy campaign, I request that 
Branches consider donations to the Command charitable Benevolent Fund 
prior to September 30.  The Benevolent Fund provides emergency financial 
support to Veterans and their dependents in need of safe shelter, food, 
clothing, medical attention and necessary transportation.  Given the current 
economic climate the need is ever increasing.  Donations to the Benevolent 
Fund require advance approval through special use application.   I thank 
you in advance for your support and please be reminded to submit your 
campaign orders as quickly as possible to avoid delay. 
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